BOARD OF REGISTRARS MEETING
TUESDAY, JANUARY 24, 2023
APPROVED

Members Present:	Jane Fry, Greg Baran, Dawn Dunbar
Members Absent: 	Marvin Caldwell
Others Present: 	John Sopka


Ms. Dunbar called the meeting to order at 9:05am.  

Ms. Dunbar provided the other members of the Board of Registrars with a brief recap of the Votes Act and explained that she was looking to receive feedback from the Registrars on whether they should opt out of Vote by Mail for the upcoming May 2023 Town Election. The members did not want to see the Town expend funds to offer Vote by Mail for what could be a quiet town election. 

Ms. Dunbar said that she was also looking to receive feedback from the other members as to whether they would like to recommend that the Select Board opt in to Early Voting for the 2023 Town Election. The Board was not in favor of offering early voting due to the cost of personnel required. No further action was necessary.


Minutes
Ms. Fry made a motion to approve the meeting minutes of December 2, 2022 as written. Mr. Baran seconded the motion. Roll Call: Baran-aye; Fry-aye; Dunbar-aye 

Mr. Baran made a motion to approve the meeting minutes of December 8, 2022 as written. Ms. Fry seconded the motion. Roll Call: Baran-aye; Fry-aye; Dunbar-aye 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15am.


Respectfully submitted,

Dawn Dunbar, Town Clerk


Minutes Approved:   8/10/2023
